
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING CANCELLATION 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council has canceled the public hearing scheduled for April 21, 2020 

beginning at 3:00 p.m., and continued at 6:30 p.m., at the New Canaan Town Hall Meeting Room, 77 

Main Street, New Canaan, Connecticut.  The proceeding was to be held for Homeland Towers, LLC and 

New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC d/b/a AT&T application for a Certificate of Environmental 

Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications 

facility located at 183 Soundview Lane, New Canaan, Connecticut. 

Information regarding the application is available at the Council’s office at 10 Franklin Square, 

New Britain, Connecticut, (860) 827-2935 or on Council website at http://www.ct.gov/csc under the link 

“Pending Matters.”   

 

March 19, 2020       Connecticut Siting Council 
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